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Integrated Engineering, Environmental,
Land and Safety Service

June 16, 2006

Bureau of Land Management
Attn: Jim Lovato

1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, NM 87401

¢

RE: APD Extension on Thomas Bolack #1

Dear Mr. Lovato,

Nelson Consulting, Inc. has requested for an APD extension for Thomas Bolack
#1 for mid-December. Reason for the extension is due to waiting for an avallable
rig to complete the well location.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at the numbers below. Thank
you.
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Cassandra Gould

Environmental Scientist :
Office: (605) 327-6331 ext. 106 i
Cell: (505) 320-9935
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